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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE CITY AND COUNTY OF SAN FRANCISCO

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Board of Supervisors of the City and County
of San Francisco will hold a public hearing to consider the following proposal and said
public hearing will be held as follows, at which time all interested parties may attend and be
heard:

Date:

Time:

Location:

Subject:

Tuesda~November19,2013

3:00 p.m.

Legislative Chamber, Room 250, located at City Hall, 1 Dr. Carlton
B. Goodlett Place, San Francisco, CA 94102

File No. 130950. Hearing of persons interested in or objecting to
the application of the condominium conversion fee per Subdivision
Code, Section 1396.40), for property located at 273A 29th Street,
Assessor's Block No. 6633, Lot No. 025. (District 8) (Appellants:
Jasmine Oberste and Anne Michele Smart) (Filed September 26,
2013).

If you challenge, in court, the fee described above, you may be limited to raising only
those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in
written correspondence delivered to the Board of Supervisors at, or prior to, the public
hearing.

In accordance with Administrative Code, Section 67.7-1, persons who are unable to
attend the hearing on these matters may submit written comments to the City prior to the
time the hearing begins. These comments will be made part of the official public record in
these matters, and shall be brought to the attention of the Board of Supervisors. Written
comments should be addressed to Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board, Room 244, City Hall,
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, San Francisco, CA 94102. Information relating to this
matter is available in the Office of the Clerk of the Board and agenda information will be
available for public review on Friday, November 15, 2013.

Individuals submitting written comments or speaking at the hearing are not required
to identify themselves. If an individual chooses to identify himself or herself, the individual's
name - along with any information the individual provides - will become part of the public
record.

DATED: November?, 2013
MAILED/POSTED: November 8, 2013

~CAaV~
. (Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board


